
School Photographs - 2018 

As of 2018, School Photos will be paid for entirely online.  

Each student will be issued with two unique shootkeys unique shootkeys unique shootkeys unique shootkeys ----    one individual, one family. 

Ordering photos will be simply a matter of visiting www.msp.com.auwww.msp.com.auwww.msp.com.auwww.msp.com.au (on desktop OR OR OR OR 

smartphone), entering these shootkeys, selecting your preferred pack, and paying via 

the secure checkout. 

We anticipate this will streamline the process for all involved, particularly for school ad-

ministration staff and for parents. 

If you have any questions, MSP are more than happy to help answer them. Feel free to 

call 03 5482 3190. 


